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Earls Hill: Autumn Term 2 2023
Welcome to the second half of our Autumn Term in Earls Hill class! The children had a fantastic end to last half term and it has been lovely getting to know them all individually. Our reception children particularly enjoyed lots of mark making and were so enthusiastic when learning all about Autumn. The year one children were busy writing stories based on the Literacy text ‘Lost and Found’ and had lots of fun in Art painting with the watercolours!
Our Literacy focus this half term for our reception children will be based on the traditional tale ‘The Three Little Pigs’ by Mara Alperin. For the Year One children in our class, our Literacy focus will be based on the story ‘Nibbles’, by Emma Yarlett. The children are already excited to discover what Nibbles has been chewing!  In Science/Understanding the world we will be continuing our topic of ‘Living things and their habitats’. We will be learning all about microhabitats and will be designing our own ‘bug hotel’ to put in our outside area! Our PE days will be on Wednesdays and Thursdays and we will be practising our skills in dance and indoor athletics. Please can all children bring in a PE kit on these days. These can be left at school and taken home at the end of each week. 
Our children continue to be extremely enthusiastic in their phonics lessons and are enjoying using the new sounds they have learnt across all of the other subject areas. Please may we ask that your child is reading daily at home and is bringing their reading record into school. New books will be sent home every Friday. For our reception children, books will be handed out shortly. Please encourage your child to handle the book correctly, turn the pages over one at a time, start at the beginning and talk about what is happening in the pictures. 
Please keep an eye on the website for weekly updates on what we have been doing in Earls Hill class. We will soon be thinking about Christmas and learning to sing our carol song, ‘Little Donkey’. 
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. Our overarching school value is Hope. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.
If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.

Miss Gillham

Mrs Dorote, Mrs Roberts, and Mrs Phillips. 
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